
Important Message to Our Valued Customers  
I am excited to share important information about our Waverly Office remodeling project. After three 
years of planning, we will begin construction on August 8, 2022. We anticipate completion in December,  
assuming there are no unforeseen delays.

We’re still here to serve all of your banking needs during construction:

• For your safety, our lobby will be closed during most of the construction project; however, 
you will still have access to your safe deposit box, our bankers, and our lenders. Simply call 
us for an appointment or come to the drive-up with your request and we will gladly bring 
you inside to accommodate your needs.

• Our drive-up will remain open, except for a brief period when it will be resurfaced. We will 
inform you in advance of the temporary drive-up closure.

• Our Montrose Office is unaffected by the Waverly Office remodeling, and you are  
welcome to visit Montrose for any of your banking needs.

• Our ATMs, online banking and mobile banking services are available 24/7.

Once completed, our customers will enjoy a bright, open lobby with a modern, updated design. In  
addition, our renovation will provide:

• An enhanced banking experience for everyone

• New technology to better serve our customers 

• Increased efficiency for our bankers so we can spend more time with our customers

• A public restroom

• Some updates to the exterior of our building … and more!

We are pleased to work with many local contractors on this important project and HTG Architects, a  
professional firm that specializes in financial institution remodeling and construction.

We appreciate your understanding and patience during the construction phase. We look forward to 
hosting an Open House once the remodeling is completed, so you can tour the bank.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 763-658-6233 or brianm@bankwaverly.com.

Best regards,

Brian Matzke 
President
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